Dear Editors:

The manuscript" Overexpression of Chaperonin Containing TCP1, Subunit 3
Predicts Poor Prognosis in Hepatocellular Carcinoma",( ESPS Manuscript No:
18117) has been reviewed by an biostatistics editor. We fortunately invited
Chun-Fang Zhang, an assistant research, whose major is biostatistics, from
Peking University People's Hospital to review our manuscript and give
suggestions to our statistical methods under reviewing. We must thank to her
generous help.

Her contact information is as following:

Email: zhang.cf@foxmail.com. Telephone: +86-10-8832-5911.
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Best wishes!
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Ji-Ye Zhu
Ji-Ye Zhu, MM, Professor, Department of Hepatobiliary surgery; Beijing key
surgical basic research laboratory of liver cirrhosis and liver cancer, Peking
University People's Hospital, No.11 Xizhimen South Street, Xicheng District,
Beijing 100044, China (Tel: +86 10 88324175, Fax: +86 10 68310585. Email:

gandanwk@vip.sina.com)



